
   

      

 

 

 

House winners 
Sherwood are our House winners with a 

staggering 130 points. Well done! We will be 
discussing with the children about their prize.  

 

Christmas Bizarre 
Thank you for all the wonderful 

decorations and for all the children who 
came to visit us. Parents you have some 

lovely presents coming your way! 

Parent Autumn Term Survey 
Before the end of term we will be sending you a parent survey to complete, online. We appreciate 

this is a very busy time of year, but we would really like your feedback so we can continue to 
improve our practice. Completing surveys does form part of your Parental Agreement which you all 

signed as part of your Registration Pack.  The children will be completing one too.  
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Spring Term 2017 statements and 
January Invoices will be sent out 
before School breaks up. Please 

make sure you are paying the exact 
amount on your invoice! 
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Keeping in touch 
There are lots of 
ways for us to keep 
in touch: 
Parent’s diary: 
Located on parents 
table, please feel 
free to write in this. 
Website: 
See below  
Facebook: 
Search for Fusion 
Childcare Services 
By phone:  
Abby: 
07796000413 
Tracy: 
07879811927 
E-mail: 
admin@fusionchildc
areservices.co.uk 
In person!  
We will always 
make time to speak 
to you at club!  
 

Look out for the post- 
there might be 

something for you! 
 

Last day of term 
We are open as normal and will pick 

your child/ren up at 2pm when school 
finishes and give this additional 1 hour 

and 15 mins to you as a goodwill gesture.  
 

Another reminder- there is a lot of 
illness going around at present 
and we would refer you to our 
Sickness and Illness policy, 48 

hours clear is required before your 
child/ren return to Fusion.  

 

 
wish you all a very Merry Christmas and a 

Happy New Year.  

Gold Ambition 
It has been sent off and we are waiting 

for it to be marked at. Please cross 
everything that we pass!!!  

Our new and improved website is nearly 
finished. You will be sent and email when 
it is completed with a link to the new site. 

We would love to hear your views.  
 

Sadly, Nicky has stepped down as Deputy as she wanted to spend more time with 
the children and not on paperwork (and trust me there is a lot!). Rebecca has 

stepped in an Acting Deputy. We will be re-advertising the Deputy Position in the 
New year.  

 

Summer 2017 Holiday Club 
Look out for more information.   

Working parent hours, school hour sessions and more to choose from. The Club will be open to all schools 
not just the Grove.  

5:15 parents- Signing out- 
please make sure you are 

signing out at the correct time 
and not just writing 5:15pm! If 
you collect after 5:15pm, you 
will automatically be charged 
until the 6:15 session, which is 
an additional £4.00 per child. 


